
Working for you. 
For every community. For every person.

       There are changes being proposed to how local government
will work in Cambridgeshire and Peterborough.

      This is called Local Government Reorganisation, or LGR for
short.

      We have launched a further survey for you to have your say in
shaping the future of local government in Cambridgeshire and
Peterborough.

      Don’t miss the opportunity to have your say before it closes
at midnight on Friday 3 October 2025.

      This is your Cambridgeshire and Peterborough. 
Complete the survey. Have your say.

      Find out more: 
https://yourvoice.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/
your-future-councils/

Your Future Councils


